
Susan Srigley QUFA
President, NUFA Queen's University Faculty Association 

1867 O'Brien St #8 
North Bay, ON 
P1B SY7 

9 November 2015 


Dear Susan, 


Please accept this contribution of $1000 toward your costs. 


QUFA wishes you a speedy end to the strike and a fair contract! 


Sincerely, 


Leslie Jermyn 

Executive Director 

9 St Lawrence Avenue 
Kingston, Ontario 
K7L 3N6, Canada 

Tel: 613.533.2151 
Fax: 613.533.6171 
E-Mail: qufa@queensu.ca 
Web: www.qufa.ca 
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